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On Tuesday 3rd November 2020, at the Budget Meeting room, 6th floor, Parliament 
Building, Mr. Ravee Maschamadol, Chairperson of Sub-committee on Electric Vehicle under 
Committee on Energy, chaired the 21st Sub-committee meeting to consider “the Electric 
Vehicle Policy Driven Approach of Thailand” by inviting the representatives from the related 
agencies and organizations; such as the state agencies, private sector, the industrial sector, the 
marketing, the academic and technology departments, to attend the meeting to present the 
opinions on problems and obstacles including to reflect their needs for the government’s 
support in order to promote the electric cars. 
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